
 

Ref: SwimmingY4/BBSB  
  
Wednesday 9th April 2025  
  
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
I hope this message finds you well.  
  
I am writing to inform you of an upcoming change to the Year 4 timetable, specifically regarding 
swimming lessons. Following the Easter break, Year 4 pupils will no longer be attending swimming 
sessions. This adjustment has been made in order to allow other year groups the valuable 
opportunity to participate in swimming as part of their PE curriculum.  
  
From Monday 28th April 2025, Year 4 swimming will officially come to an end. In its place, Year 4’s 
designated PE day will now be Mondays, beginning on the same date. We kindly ask that children 
come to school dressed in their PE kit on Mondays, ready to take part in their new PE schedule.  
  
We understand that you may have questions or concerns regarding this change. If so, please do not 
hesitate to get in touch with the school office. They will be happy to pass on your message to either 
Mrs Blackford or Mr Baugh, who will get back to you as soon as possible.  
  
Thank you for your continued support and understanding as we work to ensure all pupils benefit 
from a well-rounded physical education.  
  

 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Ms S Shepherd 
Headteacher  
 


